
 

MOORABOOL WIND FARM CONSTRUCTION UPDATE October 2018 
 

Moorabool North Wind Farm 

Construction of the Moorabool North wind farm continues. Zenviron, have now completed the onsite 
construction compound. All construction teams will now be based there.  

Moorabool North wind farm construction progress:  

 Approximately 2km of access tracks 
complete  

 4 foundations are excavated 
 Pouring of concrete for foundations 

due to begin in early October  
 On-site concrete batching plant 

operational 
 Substation establishment works have 

commenced 

Construction activity remains focused on the Ballan Meredith Road and the Ballan Egerton Road. 

The increase in construction traffic due to the movement of earthwork machinery and gravel to site will 
continue. Please take care and observe warning and speed restriction signs.  
 

Ballan Meredith Road 

Goldwind Australia has been consulting with Moorabool Shire Council to actively manage the road 
condition. To date, this has included maintaining the existing seal on roads through ongoing inspections 
and regular maintenance works.   

Goldwind Australia places a high importance on road safety for all road users and acknowledges the 
inconvenience that the current road conditions and associated maintenance works may cause the local 
community.  

More permanent maintenance work to repair the damage has begun and will be completed shortly. 
 
Goldwind will continue to consult with Council to monitor the all road conditions surrounding Moorabool 
North and South as construction progresses and undertake necessary measures to maintain road safety. 
 

Moorabool South Wind Farm 

Construction of Moorabool South Wind Farm continues with Zenviron working to establish the 
construction compound and access tracks located at the corner of Mt Wallace Ballark Road and Ballan 
Meredith Road. 

Construction activity will be focused in this area and also on the Bungeeltap South Road and at the wind 
farm entrance on the Geelong Ballan Road. 
 



Transmission Line  

BEON continue with the erection of transmission line poles and stringing of the conductor wires along 
the route of the line. Construction will be focused on the Bungeeltap South Road, Ballan-Meredith Road 
and the Mt Wallace-Ballark Road. Stop and Go traffic control will be in place along the Bungeeltap South 
Road for upcoming weeks. 

The Moorabool Wind Farm team aim to keep local disruption to a minimum and apologise if construction 
activities cause you any inconvenience.  

 

Traffic Updates 

To register to receive the weekly text message notifications on traffic and road usage throughout 
construction, text your full name to 0418 975 014 or contact us via any of the methods listed below. 
 
A Moorabool Wind Farm Traffic Website. www.MWFTraffic.com is available. This can be accessed via 
your computer/tablet/smart phone and will also be available continuously on TV’s at: 
 

 Crossroads Trading, 461 Old Melbourne Road, Ballan 
 Elaine Farm Supplies, 5264 Midland Highway, Elaine 
 Moorabool Wind Farm Information Centre, 120 Inglis Street, Ballan 

 

Contact Us 

For further information please contact:  

 Freecall: 1800 019 660,  
 E: info@mooraboolwindfarm.com,  
 Information Centre: 120 Inglis Street, Ballan, Wednesday to Saturday 9am to 1pm,  
 Project Website: www.mooraboolwindfarm.com 
 Traffic Website: www.MWFTRaffic.com  

 


